
 
  

 

 

 

 

                              19th April 2024 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
School Clubs starting on Monday 29th April 2024  
 
Please find below the clubs that are on offer during Terms 5 and 6.  The clubs will commence the week beginning Monday 

29th April 2024 and finish the week ending Friday 5th July 2024.  You will need to book your child’s clubs on the 

Schoolcomms/Gateway; online bookings will go live at 7.15pm on Tuesday 23rd April 2024.   Please note that there are a 

limited number of spaces and these are allocated on a first come, first served basis; please do not book more than ONE 

CLUB per child at this time. If more than one club is booked, we will remove your child from one of their club choices.  We 

will invite you to book a second club in due course, if capacity allows.  

DAY TIME CLUB YEAR 
GROUPS 

TEACHER 
 

CAPACITY 

Monday 3.15-4.15pm Boomwhackers ALL Miss Craft 20 

Monday  3.15-4.15pm Football Y3-6 Mr Dickens 24 

Tuesday 3.15-4.15pm Athletics ALL Mr Draper 25 

Tuesday 3.15-4.15pm Landscape Painting Y3-6 Miss Champion 20 

Thursday 3.15-4.15pm Draughts and Chess Y2-6 Mr Johnson 25 

Thursday 3.15-4.15pm iPad Club ALL Miss Taylor 25 

 

Please note that if a child misses two club sessions, they will be taken off the club register.  The only exception to this is if 

they are off due to sickness.  Any child attending a club must stay until the end of the club time, as the teachers work hard 

to plan projects to undertake with the children and therefore a commitment must be made.  Children must be collected 

from after school clubs promptly at 4.15pm.  Children that are collected late will lose their place. If the club that you want 

to book is full, please email Mrs Doherty (sonia.doherty@st-pauls-swanley.kent.sch.uk) who is responsible for waiting lists 

and will contact you should a space become available.  Requests made by any other method (i.e. 

ClassDojo/Facebook/Twitter) will not be actioned. 

 

We are offering 139 club spaces.  This means that each child should receive a place on one of the clubs, should they 

choose to.  On a Monday and Tuesday, after school clubs will take place on either the school playground, or the glebe.  

Please refrain from allowing your child to play in these areas on these days.  West Hill Life our after school club providers, 

will also be using the playground as the weather continues to improve.  Please do allow the children at after school club, 

full use of the playground. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

Mr Johnson 

Head of School 
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